
 

 

 

Learn a language on Saturday morning! 

 

The Victorian School of Languages is a government school committed to the 

provision of language programs for students in years F to12 who do not have 

access to the study of those languages in the mainstream schools in all 

education sectors.  The school offers over forty languages through both face 

to face teaching in centres across the state and through distance education.  

 

The Victorian School of Languages Area West 1 is located at: Footscray 

City College, Bayside Secondary College and Sunshine College and offers 

the following languages: Albanian, Amharic, Arabic, Chin (Hakha), Chin 

(Matu), Croatian, Dinka, Greek, Hindi, Japanese, Macedonian, Spanish 

and Vietnamese. 

 

Classes are held between 9.00 am and 12.20 pm and in order to assist with 

course costs a small annual charge applies: $80.00 in Years F to 10 and 

$95.00 for VCE.  Adults may be accepted in VCE classes only and the 

annual charge is $220.00.  

 

Online enrolments for new students in 2019 are now being accepted. For 

further details please visit http://www.vsl.vic.edu.au or contact the Area 

Manager on 9689 1166. 
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